Comcast/Xfinity is upgrading their wiring in our area. They will be working soon in our easements where
necessary to replace their wiring. They hung cards on many of our doors but seemed to miss some. The
following is a picture of the card...............

|

We are working in
your neighborhood.

This week, we'll begin working in your neighborhood,
making improvements to our network.

Our crews will be working in your neighborhood’s utility
easements, so you may see the local power company
and other utilities marking the area where their lines are
installed. (These markings help us avoid damaging utility
lines when we dig, so please try not to remove them.)

Sometimes the utility easements are located in the
side yards or backyards of a neighborhood. If our crew
needs access to your yard, we'll let you know. If you have
pets, we'll ask you to secure them while our crew is in
your yard.

If you're an XFINITY customer, you may experience
some service interruptions, such as temporary loss
of your XFINITY Voice service, including the ability
to make or receive emergency 911 calls. We'll do our
best to keep interruptions to a minimum, but if your
service is out for an extended period of time, please
call us at 1-800-XFINITY.

If our work disturbs or damages the landscaping in
your yard, please call 1-844-322-2524.



